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Oil Conservation Commissic

321 Carper Building
Artesia, New Mexico

March 28, 1957

Jeo Fo McAdams
Bax 1716

Hobbs, New Mexico
Dear Mac,

I am writing you in regard to your Gulf State Well

Noe 2 in Section 36-165-29E. We have not received youir"

Well Log C~105 on this Well as of yet.
We would appreciate it if you would send it as soon

as possible it is a little past due, and we can not
complete our files until it is in our hffice.

Yours very truly,
OIL CONSERVATIGN COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong,
Supervisor, District No, 2
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